Micro-Star Int'l Co.,Ltd.

No.69, Lide St., Zhonghe Dist., New Taipei City 235, Taiwan

Date: 8/1/2023

Dear Sir or Madam,

Due to the business consideration, we hereby declare that our product below:

FCCID : I14LXPO1N
Product Name : NFC Module
Model Name : PN7150

The module is not for sale, it is intended solely for use by the grantee and the user manual integration
instructions are internal confidential manufacturing documents.

Any questions regarding this declaration, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Name: Frank Hsiao

Title: Section Manager
E-mail : frankhsiao@msi.com

Telephone : +886-2-3234-5599 Ext. 2865

Signature: j’}.‘yml—‘ Hoitna



